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Faculty Recognition 

Faculty Funding   

Dr. Acevedo-Duncan 

Dr. James Leahy (Professor and Chair) 

announced (May 21st) that Dr. Mildred 

Acevedo-Duncan (Research Professor)             

received a grant from The 





institutional shifts toward improving student 

learning.” 

She had earned a PhD in Chemistry at USF 

with Dr. Jeffrey Raker as her advisor 

(below). 

                     

The picture was taken at her successful  

dissertation defense (June 12, 2018) . 

She was Dr. Raker’s first doctoral advisee.            

 

Dr. Dean Martin (emeritus), a member of 

WUSF Leadership Society was a guest of 

Ms. JoAnn Urofsky  (WUSF General 

Manager) at an exclusive event to interview 

Mr. John Lansing, NPR CEO on June 17th. 

Mrs. Barbara Martin (dec) and Dr. Dean 

Martin (Emeritus) were the subject of a one-

page article in the summer issue of  USF 

magazine in a section concerned with 

philanthropy.   

Ms. Wen-Shan (“Venessa”) Chang sent a 

video of her scuba diving in Zodig in a later 

stage of her pregnancy. MS 2010 (advisors 

Drs. Bisht and Martin).





  
Dr. Wenqi “Vince” Liu received his Ph.D. 

from the University of Notre Dame with Dr.  

Bradley 



The George O'Brien/Joseph Linberg  

     Charitable Foundation Trust 

Yolanda & Salvatore Gigante Charitable  

    Foundation. 

We are sincerely grateful for all the financial 

support the Chemistry Department has 

received. 

 

USF Innovation Enterprise    

Dr. Paul R. Sanberg, FNAI, FRSC., 

Distinguished University Professor,  is 

Former Senior VP for Research, Innovation 
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